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This week, we marked Road Safety Week with an
assembly and quiz focused on the importance of staying
safe on our roads. Children learned valuable tips about
pedestrian safety, the significance of wearing seatbelts
and the role of traffic signals. To further encourage
participation, we held the "Bling My Ride" competition,
where the children decorated bicycles and scooters to
showcase their creativity while promoting road safety
awareness. For more information on road safety and
how we can work together to keep our children safe,
please see the further information in the newsletter. 
We look forward to ‘Bike It’ John returning to
Boorley next week to lead our Scooter Skills
Sessions with Year 5.
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In Design and Technology, Year 2 have beenlearning all about cars, both old and new. It wasfantastic to have children sharing theirunderstanding of how over time cars havechanged and we are now seeing more electriccars on the road due to their environmentalimpact! This has inspired children to design theirown cars where they have really thought aboutthe features and how to make them sustainable.We have also started building our models andthe children are excited to have the parents andcarers join us in a couple of weeks time to helpcomplete them!

https://www.boorleyparkprimary.org/


This week, both the School Council and Eco-Council

met to discuss important initiatives for our

community. 
The School Council focused on an upcoming project

centred around inclusion, aiming to foster a

welcoming and inclusive environment for all children

and our wider community. Meanwhile, the Eco-

Council reviwed how eco-friendly our school is and

considered key areas to enhance our school site’s

eco-friendliness, striving to make our site more

sustainable. 
We’re excited to share that each council will be

updating the school on their plans during assembly

on Monday, ensuring all children are informed and

engaged in these important projects. Look out for

further updates from each council in due course!

Nurturing Futures

We would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to the Boorley
Park PTA for hosting the fantastic laser show last Friday. It
was a wonderful evening filled with excitement and
community spirit. The effort put in by the PTA to create
such an enjoyable event is greatly appreciated. Your hard
work continues to enrich our school environment and we
are grateful for the ongoing support. 
My thanks also go to the staff who stayed on to support
with this event.

Strengthening
Community
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Safeguarding Notices

KEY Dates
November and December

Friday 22nd November 2:30-3:15pm – Year 1 Parent Workshop 
Wednesday 27th November 1:30-1:45pm – Year 5 Listen2Me: Violin Concert to parents-In the hall 

Wednesday 27th November 2:00pm Rocksteady Concert to parents for those that attend Rocksteady 
INSET day - Friday 29th November 2024 - School closed 

Tuesday 3rd December 2:30-3pm Year 2 Hedgehog Class - Parent Workshop 
Wednesday 4th December 2:45-3:15pm Year 5 Parent Workshop  

Thursday 5th December 2:30-3pm Year 2 Fox Class - Parent Workshop 
Friday 6th December 3-3.15pm Year 4 Parent Workshop 

Monday 9th December 3:50pm Choir Performance - In the hall 
Tuesday 10th December 9:15-10:00am KS1 Show - In the hall 

Tuesday 10th December 2:30pm Mouse Class - Parent workshop 
 Wednesday 11th December 2:15-3:00pm KS1 Show - In the hall 
Thursday 12th December 2:30pm Deer Class - Parent workshop 

 Friday 13th December - Christmas Lunch - Wear a Christmas Jumper for Save the Children 
Friday 13th December at 2:30pm Year R Christmas Craft workshop 
Tuesday 17th December 9:15-10am Year R Nativity Play - In the hall 

Wednesday 18th December 2:30pm Christmas Carols on the playground 
Thursday 19th December 2:30pm-3pm Year R Nativity Play - In the hall 

Thursday 19th December PTA Disco (Time TBC) 
Friday 20th December Santa Dash in the morning 

Friday 20th December - Last Day of Term Christmas Holidays 
Monday 23rd December 2024 – Friday 3rd January 2025

Road Safety
 ‘Be bright, be seen'. This is a crucial road safety message

that every parent should embrace. As the days shorten and
visibility decreases, it becomes essential to ensure that our
children are noticeable to drivers. Encouraging children to
wear bright, reflective clothing, especially when walking to

and from school or playing outside, can significantly enhance
their safety. Additionally, teaching children how to cross the

road safely by finding a safe space to cross, looking both
ways, and staying alert while walking can reinforce safe

habits. By promoting the 'be bright, be seen' principle, we
create a safer environment for our children and empower

them to make smart choices on the road.

Tickets for the Year R and KS1 performances will  go on sale next
week. You will receive instructions and a link via an email.




